
 

From: Gagan Saini < >  
Sent: 2023/04/20 11:42 AM 
To: Vani, Clara <Clara.Vani@brampton.ca> 
Cc: Urquhart, Chandra <Chandra.Urquhart@brampton.ca> 
Subject: Re: [EXTERNAL]Preregister for City file numbers: OZS-2022-0045 (New development on 4538 
castlemore road ward:10) 
 

Hi Clara, 
 
Hope all is well.  
 
Please see the attached signed petition from the neighbourhood. I've also attached the petition 
alone and also appreciate if you could also add the following negative impact of high riser 
building to revised agenda:  
 

 The proposed building is significantly taller than the surrounding houses, and as a result, 
it could cast a shadow over nearby properties.   

The shadow issue could not only have an aesthetic impact on the affected properties but 
also a practical impact. For example, if the shadow falls on solar panels installed on 
nearby properties, it could affect their energy production. Furthermore, a significant 
shadow cast over a house for a prolonged period of time could lead to colder 
temperatures and higher heating costs during winter.  

 

I understand that the proposed apartment building could provide much-needed housing, but it is 
important that the impact on neighboring properties is also taken into consideration. As such, I 
urge you to consider the potential shadow issue and take appropriate measures to mitigate any 
negative impacts on nearby properties.  

 

I give you my authorization to post my correspondence. 

 

Anything further please let me know, thank you for your time. 
 

Regards, 
 

Gagan Saini 

 










